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Sent: 15 August 2018 16:58
To: pmods22
Subject: MM3 - site 13. Clitheroe grammer school field Highmoor Park. More houses!

Please, please do not consider building more houses by Highmoor Park, the beautiful scenery has already been
destroyed by the Taylor Wimpey development and traffic is absolutely chaotic! There are already thousands of
houses being built and they are not selling at any great speed, probably due to the fact that Clitheroe’s quaint
beauty is being eradicated by huge developments and now mirrors every other over developed town.
The sites do not offer affordable housing and therefore young residents are still having to venture out of town to get
on the property {adder.
When creating more homes money needs to be put into the infrastructure of the town and this has not happened
school places are tight and Gp waiting times for appointments are ridiculous.
Within the past 5 years the entire circumference of the town has grown! At least allow the 6 + current
developments time to become occupied and give the town some breathing space before you grant another 5 years
of rubble trucks, traffic lights and just general misery for all.

“ldren from Highmoor park and the surrounding areas use the fields at the rear of the estate for exploring and
«..venture often spending hours enjoying nature down by the brook, a favourite public footpath for walkers and
dogs what a shame it will be to destroy another beautiful nature hotspot with more roads and houses.

Clitheroe has has been dominated by construction for so long now, let’s give the town a break and give residents
and visitors alike time to enjoy this gorgeous place again, if not forever at least a few good years.

| hope you make the right and best decision for all concerned.
Kind regards

Sent from my iPhone



